
LVG Spotlight 
 
Literacy Volunteers of Gloucester is grateful 
for the past, present, and future support of 
our advocates and our community; however, 
we are in a different place financially this 
year. We are financially solvent, but 
unfortunately, the demand for LVG’s 
services has dropped off considerably. Our 
typical learners often have low paying jobs 
and transportation issues. The challenges of 
the pandemic, including food insecurity and 
trying to help their children with virtual 
learning, adds to their already trying 
circumstances. Their own education is often 

a low priority right now. Because of this, we have gained far 
fewer learners than normal over the past few months.  
 
While we are confident that our services will resume their 
vital role in our community when the pandemic is better 
under control, we cannot justify asking our loyal supporters 
for additional donations at this time. Until then, LVG’s Board 
of Directors would encourage you to consider making a 
donation to one of our community’s nonprofits that are 
experiencing a greater demand because of the pandemic – 
Bread for Life, Gloucester Mathews Care Clinic, Bellamy 
United Methodist Church Diaper Ministry, G.U.E.S.T, The 
Samaritan Group or any nonprofit helping those most 
impacted by the pandemic.   
 
Thank you for your commitment to helping us equip adults 
for tomorrow; we are hopeful that a brighter tomorrow will 
be the future for us all! 
 
Bread for Life - breadforlifefoodpantry.com  
Gloucester Mathews Care Clinic - gmcareclinic.com 
Bellamy UMC Diaper Ministry - bellamyumc.org 
G.U.E.S.T. - guestshelter.org 
Samaritan Group - www.facebook.com/TheSamaritanGroup/ 
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This month’s 'So you think you can GED?' Riddle! 
Subject: Language Arts!  
 
What nine-letter word in the English language is still a 
word each time you take away a letter? 
 
Answer will be revealed on Facebook on 12/7! 

Office Address 
5248 George Washington Mem. Hwy. 

Gloucester, Virginia 23061 

Joke of the Month 

Do you give to the United Way at work?  
Please remember LVG!  

Our United Way number is 6636. 

Mailing Address 
P.O. Box 28 

White Marsh, Virginia 23183 
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Look us up 
on Facebook!  

Phone: 804-693-1306   
Email: litvolofglova@gmail.com  

Website: www.literacyvolunteersofgloucester.org 

Equipping Adults For Tomorrow 


